
 
 

Routes/Schedules/Fares: 416-393-4636       
Customer Service: 416-393-3030 (daily 7 a.m. to 10 p.m.)       
TTY Line: 416-481-2523 (daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

ttc.ca 
@TTChelps 

@taketheTTC 

Community Notice Issued on: 
June 17, 2024 

Timeline: Starting July 8, 2024 

What we are doing and why 
The TTC is making stations accessible as part of the Easier 
Access program. This program includes the installation of 
elevators, accessible doors, and updated wayfinding 
signage to create a barrier-free path from street level to the 
subway platform. Starting July 8, until mid-2025, both south 
main entrance/exits at Lawrence Station located at Yonge 
and Lawrence will be closed to the public to accommodate 
ongoing work to install elevators at the station.  

The Easier Access improvements will include 
• Two new elevators which will connect customers from

the station entrance to the bus terminal and subway
levels.

• New stairs from platform to concourse level of the
station.

• Accessible sliding doors at the main entrance, and
barrier free doors throughout station.

• Improved wayfinding and signage throughout the
station.

Customer impact 
Access to and from the station will only be available at the secondary north entrances on Yonge 
Street at Ranleigh Avenue and Bedford Park Avenue. 

Service impact 
• Customers may board routes 11C Bayview, 52G Lawrence West and 162 Lawrence-

Donway on-street outside Lawrence Station at Lawrence Avenue and Yonge Street.
o 11C Bayview has been extended Lawrence Avenue and Avenue Road. The route will

continue to serve the Sunnybrook Hospital campus.
o 52G Lawrence West extends to Sunnybrook Hospital via Lawrence Avenue East and

Bayview Avenue.
o 162 Lawrence-Donway buses have been extended to Lawrence Avenue and Avenue

Road.
• 52 Lawrence West and 952 Lawrence West Express continue to divert to Eglinton Station

via Avenue Road and Eglinton Avenue West.

TTC service 
Access to Lawrence station and subway platforms will be maintained throughout 
this phase of construction.  

Please get in touch 
Sign up for project updates by visiting www.ttc.ca/projects or by scanning the QR 
code. For inquiries, contact the Senior Community Liaison Officer, Arjun Sahota, 
(647) 706-6487, arjun.sahota@ttc.ca.

Lawrence Station – Temporary South 
Entrance/Exit Closure  


